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On behalf of Family and I are honored to welcome you all at the Award 
Night of Daffodil Captain Golf Cup Tournament. This is the second season 
of our Joint effort with KGC and I am sure with the Professionals 
performance by the respected KGC member, we are sure you have all 
been witnessing an exciting and competitive tournament. 

The success of this tournament is a testament of your support and belief 
in our vision to transform Golf in Bangladesh by catapulting our 
Professional Golfers from the ‘Golfing Wilderness’ to the heights of 
excellence. 

One simple question I face several times why Daffodil is with Golf? 

I personally like to play Golf! I was passionate about this play and then I 
created a Golf Ground at my University.  Our effort to create more 
avenue through which we can prove our excellence as a nation. So 
besides our strong commitment to creating talents in other sports areas, 
we have chosen Golf! During the past years, a few good things have 
happened in the country's golfing arena, not just on the field, but off it 
as well. 

These success stories kept the interest of the corporate firmly on the 
game and its heroes. The Bangladesh Golf Federation and the KGC, on 
their part, kept the good work by grooming the talents and making the 
administrative side of the game more professional. Daffodil Family as 
part of its commitment to donations building at the best possible way 
felt the confidence in Golf and we believe we can uphold the National 



Flag through extending our hands here. So we came forward and I thank 
KGC for allowing us to work here in this field. 

We shared our vision with you and you believed in us by contributing in 
a variety of ways to the success of this tournament. I believe this effort 
will be continued in the future. 

I would like to offer my congratulations to all the players in this 
tournament. The talent and professionalism you have shown is a credit 
to you all. Finally, I would like to thank our Patrons for their support. 
 


